## HAWK MOUNTAIN SCOUT RESERVATION DATE REMINDERS

## Hello Scouters,

The Hawk Mountain Scout Reservation (HMSR) Team is excited and prepping for the 2015 summer camping season. If your unit has paid the per Scout deposit, you are ready to register your Scouts and sign them up for merit badges. If your unit has not paid their per Scout deposit, please call 570-754-7552 or email Kathryn at <a href="Mathryn.tylka@scouting.org">Kathryn.tylka@scouting.org</a> to discuss your next step. Below are dates to keep in mind:

- \$65.00 per boy was **due February 28, 2015**
- Early Bird \$315, due through May 31
- Regular \$335, due June 1 and beyond
- Leader's Meeting- **April 26, 2015** (Senior Patrols Leaders welcomed)

If this is your first time at Hawk Mountain Scout Reservation or your first time registering Scouts, don't sweat it. Follow the instructions at <a href="http://www.hmc-bsa.org/units">http://www.hmc-bsa.org/units</a>; if you are an out of council troop, click on the link that says "Click <a href="https://www.hmc-bsa.org/units">HERE</a> for registration instructions if you are an OUT OF COUNCIL unit camping at Hawk Mountain Scout Reservation during 2015". If you are an in council troop, follow the steps under the "Hawk Mountain Council Units" under the same URL.

After you register the Scout's and have paid the \$65 per boy deposit you can sign up your Scouts for their merit badges. There is a schedule of times and merit badges on page 38 in the Leader Guide Book (can be found at <a href="http://www.hmc-bsa.org/camping/meade">http://www.hmc-bsa.org/camping/meade</a>).

If you have questions in the meantime, please call 570-754-7552 or email <a href="mailto:kathryn.tylka@scouting.org">kathryn.tylka@scouting.org</a> or David Muldowney at <a href="mailto:david.muldowney@scouting.org">david.muldowney@scouting.org</a>.